

7th December 2023

Steve Linnane CEO Hope Vale shire Council Via email:- ceo@hopevale.qld.gov.au

Dear Steve,

Further to our conversation today I confirm that the preference for an office location in Hope Vale for Congress is the building currently occupied by the Play Group in Muni Street, Hope Vale.

Once Council confirms this Congress will move from the current location immediately. Can you advise the rent/outgoings for this building thanks.

Congress appreciates this opportunity to have a more suitable building.

Regards

Peter Callaghan

CEO